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On Thursday 18 April, the children of our staff team came in to visit us at Woodstock Residential Care Home to help our

residents make their Easter bonnets.

It was a lovely opportunity for the children to join in with the activities we do at our Home and spend time chatting with our ladies

and gents.
We all really enjoyed seeing the children and our residents built up a lovely friendship with them.

It's very special seeing different generations being creative together - and what fantastic Easter bonnets they made! A super time was

had by everyone.
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